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MAYOR ADAMS’ STATEMENT ON PRESIDENT BIDEN’S VISIT TO NEW YORK 

CITY NEXT WEEK 

NEW YORK – New York City Mayor Eric Adams released the following statement in 

anticipation of President Joseph Biden’s visit to New York City next week: 

“I look forward to welcoming President Biden to New York City next week and sitting down to 

discuss how we can work collaboratively to end the scourge of gun violence we are seeing on 

New York City streets. The sea of violence comes from many rivers, and that’s why my Blueprint 

to End Gun Violence in New York City seeks to dam every river that feeds this greater crisis. 

Public safety is my administration’s highest priority, and we welcome the opportunity to display 

to President Biden how federal and local governments can coordinate and support each other in 

this fight to keep New Yorkers safe.” 
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